
Cuban First Vice President
Miguel Diaz-Canel Meets with
Visiting U.S. Senators

Havana, June 27 (RHC)-- Cuban First Vice President Miguel Diaz-Canel has met with several visiting
U.S. senators.  Senator Patrick Leahy of Vermont, Senator Benjamin Cardin of Maryland and Senator
Dean Heller from the U.S. state of Nevada are currently visiting Havana in the context of ongoing talks
between Cuba and the United States.

During the meeting which took place on Friday, Cuba's first vice president spoke with the senators about
the current debate taking place in the U.S. Congress concerning the elimination of restrictions on travel to
and trade with Cuba, as well as lifting the U.S. blockade against Cuba.

The meeting between First Vice President Miguel Diaz-Canel and the U.S. senators was attended by
Josefina Vidal Ferreiro, the Director General of the U.S. section of the Cuban Foreign Ministry and other
diplomatic representatives.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/60628-cuban-first-vice-president-miguel-diaz-
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